Generosity and Giving

"Enormously useful" webinars

We have had some great feedback from our Generous Giving webinars already.

One parishioner says:

"l just wanted to say that | have found the Generous Giving seminars enormously useful, as well as
interesting. They are very thorough and well thought through, an essential precursor to the big
campaign itself, which is not far away.

"However, what really concerns me is the take up. Given the size of our Diocese, the singular great
importance of this campaign and our future dependence on its success, where is everyone, how
on earth can they hope to spearhead the campaign without participating in these mission critical
seminars?"

The Generous Giving Campaign consists of four consecutive Sundays from 18th September,
featuring content with a focus on generosity and giving. If you cannot do four weeks of services in
a row, the content will stretch to a 'season of giving'.

So, for the "mission critical" webinars, click here,

And the resources are all here.


https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/parishes/giving-and-generosity/generous-giving-campaign
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/parishes/giving-and-generosity/resources-1

